
Date of Next Meeting 

 
 
Members are asked to note that the next scheduled meeting of the Full Council will take 
place on Thursday, 18th August 2016 in the Council Chamber, Council Offices, 
Brympton Way, Yeovil commencing at 7.30 p.m. 

Please Note: 

There will also be a meeting of Full Council on Thursday 1st September 2016 (if agreed 
by members) at 7.30pm. This meeting will replace the scheduled Council date of  
15th September 2016 (will only be required if a meeting on 1st September is not agreed) 

 

 


